
   

  
  

The Investigative Committee investigates the fresh crimes committed
by the Militant Groups of Ukraine against the Donbas civilians. 

 

  

The Investigative Committee Investigators are documenting and investigating the fresh crimes,
committed by the Kiev’s regime against civilians of the Lugansk People’s Republic.

According to the Lugansk Information Center, on May 30, 2022, the Stakhanov settlement was
shelled. According to the updated data of the LPR Defense Headquarter, two pregnant women were
killed during the shelling. There is also the information about the man’s death, and least 25 people
were injured, including eight juveniles.

In addition, the media representatives reported that on May 29, 2022, the Severodonetsk city,
Lugansk People’s Republic, has suffered the tank fire by the Ukrainian armed forces, as a result of
which one person was injured and the destruction took place as well.
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Also, the Investigators of the Russian Investigative Committee will give a legal assessment of the
54-year-old resident ill-treatment, who lived in the Severodonetsk’s suburb. The man said that in
December 2014, the Ukrainian Armed Forces illegally detained him at the airport, where he was ill-
treated and tortured. According to him, he was taken to the reserved prison, which was deployed to
torture people who disagreed with the Kyiv’s regime actions.

The Investigators of the Investigative Committee of Russia will identify the circumstances of these
crimes. Persons involved in crimes will be prosecuted.
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